

Newsletter

RAISING WARRIORS OF WISDOM, STATURE AND FAVOR

What's going on at NIAP?

We are excited to offer co-curricular classes to you in an online format. Starting next week, and running all Summer, students will be able to participate in Chess, Debate, CS Lewis and Classical Literature, Robotics and Cybersecurity. What's more, there will be incentives awarded to students as they progress through these courses. For example, we will be giving away gift cards to various restaurants, Amazon, Barnes&Noble, etc. We will also be giving away Unlocked Android phones and iPads. Of course, the more a student progresses in a given class (i.e. chess, debate, etc.) the greater will be the incentives awarded. All incentives will be distributed by July 31st, though in many cases, students may continue to participate even after that date. We encourage you to have fun with this; involve your family, compete with your friends. Students may participate in any or all the co-curricular classes that we offer; students are not restricted to any single class. We very much look forward to seeing what our students will do this Summer with virtual co-curricular classes. You may access these classes by going to the NIA website, selecting "students" from the top menu, and "CCC-Distance from the dropdown menu. Then simply scroll down to the co-curricular class you wish to explore. There you will find an introductory paragraph you will need to read and a short introductory video you will need to watch. Once again, welcome to Newman's online connection for co-curricular classes! Enjoy!

Quote of the Week

"It is never too late to be what you might have been." — George Eliot

Athletics Awards

Coach Rigdon and the coaches are working diligently on preparing a virtual award ceremony, a link will be provide next week.

End of the year awards

Please check google classroom for the link to attend the Zoom Award Ceremonies on 5/27.

7th grade is at 9 am.

8th grade is at 10 am.

Awards will be handed out on 5/29, info below.

Social Media

Follow us on:



NIAPIONEER



NIAPIONEER



NIAPIONEER

media & Remind for updated information throughout the week. As soon as we know about something, we post it.***

***Please follow us on Social



https://facebook.com/

newmanacademypioneer

Join us on Facebook LIVE each Tuesday for POWWOW We miss our students and parents!!

Monthly Outlook

May 29th is the last day of school!!

Graduation/Book Return Drive Through

On Friday, May 29th, we will be having students and their parents drive through the parking lot at <u>designated times for each grade</u>, <u>7th grade – 9 am and 8th grade – 11 am.</u> We will be passing out end of the year awards including Warrior Pride Awards, Perfect Attendance, etc. This will also be a time to return any books that you have that belong to the school, technology, etc. Any medication that is held in the school will be handed out at this time. If you do not pick up your medication, it will be discarded.